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___________________________________________________________________________

RAN WG2 has discussed the issue of RACH/FACH response time in the context of contribution TSGR2#7(99)B60
which proposed the RRC parameters to support section 7.2 of TS25.214 dealing with Rapid DCH Initialization. RAN
WG2 believes that the RACH/FACH response time should not be lower than100ms but could be much longer also and
would like to ask if this is consistent with the assumptions of RAN WG1 when defining the Rapid DCH Initialization.


